

## An Introduction to Pony Club Endurance



At Newmarket Equine Hospital,
Cambridge Road,
Newmarket,
Suffolk
CB8 0FG

On Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> March 2019 From 7-8pm

This evening meeting is open to parents, children and organisers from all Pony Club Branches and Centres who are interested in learning more about Pony Club Endurance

We will cover the basics of endurance, competition dates for the year ahead and qualification for the Pony Club Endurance Championships

To reserve a place please email tomeatonevans@hotmail.co.uk